
 

 

 

 

 

ABES Institute of Technology 
 

ABESIT/RO/Notices/05/2018-19/32                                                    05
th

 Feb 2019 
 

Reminder Notice 
 

This information is for the students of all year of B. Tech program those who are 

eligible for grant 2018-19.  

 

The admission number of all the eligible students has been placed on notice board 

and requested to submit the copy of their bank pass book of either Punjab National 

Bank or HDFC bank. Those who have already submitted the copy of their bank 

pass book need not to submit again. 

 

Students those who have not submitted till date are required to submit their Pass 

book latest by 15
th

 Feb 2019. Thereafter the amount of grant will not be refunded 

to student; it will be adjusted against the academic fee of session 2019-20.   

 

 

 

 
Registrar 
 

C. C. to:- 

 Hon’ble Chairman Sir/ Advisor Sir (e-mail), 

 Director Sir (e-mail) 

 Prof. S. B. Bajpayee – Proctor (e-mail) 

 Head – Deptt. of CSE/IT/ECE/EEE/ME/CE/Applied Science (e-mail), 

 Dr. Rakesh Singh Tomar, Head – Library (e-mail), 

 Mr. Nitin Jain, Head – CRC (e-mail), 

 Mr. Sachin Sharma, Head – Accounts Department (e-mail), 

 Mr. Ravinder Yadav – Head Service Deptt. 

 Warden – Boys’ and Girls’ Hostel,  

 Examinations Cell, 

 Notice Board – ABESIT & Hostel (Boys’ & Girls’), 

 Records Room (R.O. - 05), 

 ABESIT web-site.     


